PL201700228
PL2017-228

October 11, 2017

Mr. Bruce Bunker

City of Bloomington Engineering Division
1700 West 98t Street

Bloomington, MN 55431-2501

SUBJECT: Easement Vacation Application required for platting of
INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT PARK 6™ ADDITION

Dear Mr. Bunker:

We, Minneapolis ES Hotel, LLC, as owners of LOT 1, BLOCK 1, INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT PARK
ADDITION and QUTLOT A, INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT PARK 3f° ADDITION, which lands are being
platted as INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT PARK 6™ ADDITION, hereby authorize Keith Dahl, LS, of
Sambatek, Inc. to serve as applicant for the attached Easement Vacation Application. As
required by the City of Bloomington we are vacating the existing Drainage & Utility Easements
and the existing Sidewalk and Bikeway Easements over the property and these will be replaced
with new easements referencing the new plat, INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT PARK 6™ ADDITION.

Respectfully Submitted,

Minneapolis ES Hotel, LLC
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